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9th May 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

School Uniform 

Abingdon Primary School takes pride in how smart our children look. Our uniform provides 

us with a family identity and a commitment to school. 

As the warmer weather arrives our children are permitted to wear the optional summer 

uniform of:  

Optional Uniform 

 Girls - Red Gingham Dress 

 Girls - Black Leggings (no other colour leggings are permitted) or White 

Socks                                                                           

 Boys - Knee length Grey or Black Shorts 

 Boys – Grey or Black Socks 

 Flat Black Footwear, no logos 

Please ensure that your child wears sensible shoes to school.  Children are very active during 

the day both inside the school and in the playground.  Their shoes need to be comfortable and 

safe. “Strappy” sandals are likely to cause trips and falls.   

Normal School Uniform 

 Red Cardigan or Sweatshirt 

 Grey or Black Skirt or Trousers 

 White Polo Shirt, Shirt or Blouse 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Adam Cooper 

Head Teacher 


